
South Gloucestershire Council 

Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment Supplementary Statement 

This supplementary statement has been prepared and issued by the Director of Public 

Health on behalf of the Health and Wellbeing Board of South Gloucestershire and forms part 

of the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment. This supplementary statement is issued in 

accordance with Reg 6(3) of the NHS (Pharmaceutical and Local Pharmaceutical Services) 

Regulations 2013. 

Date Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment Published: April 2018 

Date Supplementary Statement Published  January 2021 

Supplementary Statement Number:  8 

 

Type of change 

Covid-19 update  

New Opening    

Pharmacy Closure(s) x 

Temporary closure of pharmacy  

Pharmacy Relocation   

Change in Hours  x 

Change in Ownership  

Changes in Services  

Consolidation of pharmacies  

 
Details 
1. 
Pharmacy: Boots Pharmacy 
Address: 15-17 North Walk, Yate BS37 4AP 
The above-mentioned pharmacy will change its opening hours with effect from 11th January 2021. 
The pharmacy will now open 30 minutes earlier and close 1 hour 15 minutes later Monday – Friday 
along with opening 30 minutes earlier and closing 15 minutes later on Saturdays as follows: 
  

  CORE SUPPLEMENTARY 

Monday 09:00 – 13:00 & 14:00 – 17:00  08:00 – 09:00 & 13:00 – 14:00 & 17:00 – 19:00 

Tuesday 09:00 – 13:00 & 14:00 – 17:00 08:00 – 09:00 & 13:00 – 14:00 & 17:00 – 19:00 

Wednesday 09:00 – 13:00 & 14:00 – 17:00 08:00 – 09:00 & 13:00 – 14:00 & 17:00 – 19:00 

Thursday 09:00 – 13:00 & 14:00 – 17:00 08:00 – 09:00 & 13:00 – 14:00 & 17:00 – 19:00 

Friday 09:00 – 13:00 & 14:00 – 17:00 08:00 – 09:00 & 13:00 – 14:00 & 17:00 – 19:00 

Saturday 09:00 – 13:00 & 14:00 – 15:00 08:00 – 09:00 & 13:00 – 14:00 & 15:00 – 18:00 

Sunday – 10:00 – 16:00 

 
2. 
Pharmacy: Boots Pharmacy 
Address: 21 West Walk, Yate, Bristol, Bristol BS37 4AX 
The above mentioned Pharmacy closed on 1st December 2020. 



Prepared by Sara Blackmore, Director of Public Health, South Gloucestershire 

Council. August 2020. 


